STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia;, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

April 18,2008
Sent via E-mail & First Class Mail -

'Mr. Darrick Dietrich
P.0O. Box 3850
Pasco WA 99302-3850

RE: Docket TG-080144 — Corrected Tarlff Adoptlon Notice
Dear Mr. Dietrich : |

In reviewing Docket TG-080144, the commission finds that the Tariff Adoption Notice
submitted in this docket is incorrect. The notice indicates a trade name of Basin Disposal
of Walla Walla in addition to the company name Basin Disposal of Washington, LLC.

After reviewing the 1n1t1a1 filing, the commission finds that this trade narne was not
submitted in the initial application nor has it been registered and approved through the
Secretary of State’s Office.

When youhave completed the registration process with the Secretary of State, and
received approval from them, you can then request the commission reflect a name change
adding the trade name of Basin Disposal of Walla Walla by ﬁhng a name change
application.

" Enclosed is the corrected versiori of the Tariff Adoption Notice which is the official copy
recognized by the commission. I am also enclosing a copy of an application for name
change, should you chose to pursue such an action.

If you have any further questions on this subject, please contact Lisa Wyse via
e-mail at lwyse@utc.wa.gov-or at 360-664-1259.
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CAROLE J. WASHBURN
Executive Secretary

Enclosure — Tariff Adoption Notice . -
‘ Application for Name Change




